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Kansas Corporation Commission 

266 N. Main St. Ste 220 

Wichita, KS 67202 

Dear Commission, 
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This letter is a request from Dover-Atwood Corp for a hearing regarding the operator license renewal for 

#35332. 

Dover-Atwood Corp also requests the hearing by conference call, if that is an option. 

itted, 

President 

Dover-Atwood Corp. 

-

1875 HARSH AVE S.E. 

MASSILLON, OH 44646 
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DOVERATWOODCORP@YAHOO.COM 


